
From: Jrcjsingleton@aol.com

  
To: barb@mtaonline.net

  
Sent: Friday, May 04, 2007 9:28 PM 
Subject: Fwd: FW: Request for Comments on C-ER Land Use Regulations  

Our family feels strongly about having Eagle River maintain it's small town flavor. 
We recently had a poorly informed developer try to put through puttling homes on a piece of 
wetlands that would have required major landfill.  The hills around Eagle River are becoming 
scarred from high profile development that is causing erosion.  We had the developer who last 
year clear cut 8 acres of downtown Eagle River to place high density housing.  Much of the high 
density housing going up in Eagle River is poorly constructed and has already led to problems 
with frost heaving and poor drainage. We support having the community step up and give notice 
that we want to preserve the flavor of Eagle River. 
Thanks 
Rosalyn Singleton  
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